
What's Happening?

Good Afternoon!

*****NO SCHOOL MONDAY JANUARY 15th*****

As we woke up to our first snowfall of the year, it reminded me
that I needed to post the annual What do we do if there is inclement weather? newsletter. I am not
thinking or suggesteing that this will be needed soon, but I just want to have a reminder. If a snow
day is needed to be called you will receive an email from me, it will likely be forwarded from the
teachers, and it will be sent out to all local news outlets. It will also be posted on our website and
the FaceBook page. it will NOT be on BLOOMZ. If you have not noticed I still struggle to
communicate on BLOOMZ with less than half of the parents receiving the message.

Please make sure you are sending your child to school dressed appropriately for outside winter
recess. We will be going outside. Hats, gloves, boots. Girl may want to consider a pair of pants to
put on under skirts and jumpers if they choose to wear skirts or jumpers.

An additional reminder that no snow showed be picked up, this includes at arrival and dismissal
time.

If you have not seen the pictures on Face Book from the assembly of the major Relic of St. Andre, I
encourage you to go take a look at them. It was so special to have this at St. Germaine. Once
again thank you to Mrs. Rachelle and her brother and sister-in -law, Mr. and Mrs. Cantin.

Report Cards will be coming home January 19th. Once you receive the report card should you have
any questions, please contact the teacher(s) directly.

Please see the attached flyers for our bowling fundraiser and our daddy/daughter dance.
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DINNER DANCE NEWS!

Be on the look for Table reservations and raffle tickets to be
coming home next week! The committee had been hard at work and
many fabulous prizes are to be had! Please help add even more
great items to our auction with the link below!
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfsAxRAri9K4nplk6oK
VY3k5yY3E8Z-foRFyCmuVfp1AT5mcA/viewform

https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/6596f833d49d92f4f8da7d93
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfsAxRAri9K4nplk6oKVY3k5yY3E8Z-foRFyCmuVfp1AT5mcA/viewform
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Spartan of the Week

Congratulations to kindergartner, Elva Reese. Elva was nominated
by Mrs. Elwart. Mrs. Elwart says Elva is a hard worker! She puts
forth her best effort on her work. Elva knows the classroom rules
and is always following them. She is a great friend to her
classmates because she is kind and respectful. Keep up the great
work!
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Important Dates

1/15 No school
1/17 1st eucharist meeting
1/19 Bagel Day
1/20 Pizza Day
1/19 Super Hero/ Sidekick Day $1 dress down
1/19 Report Cards go home

YEARBOOK PHOTOS
Now is a great time to start sending photos for the yearbook! The more pictures you send the
better our year book will be! Please send all photos to Stgermaineyearbook@yahoo com

https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/65a03debbe2317bdaf5e55a2
mailto:Stgermaineyearbook@yahoo.com


Enjoy your weekend with family!

Colleen Maciejewski

How To Reach Us

If you have questions please contact the office at 586-771-8090.
Email: cmaciejewski@stgermaine.org
Website: stgermaine.org
Location: 28250 Rockwood Street, St. Clair Shores, MI, USA
Phone: 586-771-8090
Facebook: facebook.com/St.GermaineCatholicSchool
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